Washlands Farm
Prayors Hill
Sible Hedingham
CO9 3LE


1.09.2021



Planning Officer
Braintree County Council



Dear Planning Officer

I have today spoken to Helen Reeves who has offered me some advice, and I have now submitted our application.

I have done a planning statement but not in the fullest of detail as submitted for the previous building, I hope that this is ok but ask that you refer to that if more detail is required.

The proposed extension will be completed in exactly the same colours and material as the existing and I have attached photographs.

I have spoken to the company responsible for the mast regarding its removal and have been advised that I need to have planning permission and then submit a notice to quit.

I trust that this is all ok, and can be contacted at any time to provide further information should it be required.

Kind regards

Marion Stubbs
